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State Road (SR) 405/Columbia Blvd. at Sisson Rd. Intersection Widening. 

Financial Project ID: 436123-1-52-01 
 

Public Hearing  
DATE:     Thursday, November 17, 2016 
TIME:     5:30 pm 

PLACE:   Holiday Inn Titusville –  

  Kennedy Space Center 

  Room: Indian River A  

  4715 Helen Hauser Blvd. 

  Titusville, Florida 32780 

 

   

 

The Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) is holding a public hearing 

regarding plans to widen the intersection 

along SR 405 (Columbia Blvd.) at Sisson Road in Titusville, Florida.  The public hearing is being held to review the latest 

design plans. The project is funded for construction at the end of 2019. This project will involve right-of-way acquisition 

along the east side of Sisson Road.  The proposed widening will also require the construction of a traffic separator along 

Sisson Road for approximately 200 feet. The limits of this project are from the beginning of the eastbound left turn lane to 

approximately 200 feet east of the intersection on SR 405 (Columbia Blvd.) as well as Sisson Road to 1,100 feet north of 

the intersection. 

The public hearing is being held Thursday, November 17, 2016, at the Holiday Inn Titusville – Kennedy Space Center – 
Indian River Room A, 4715 Helen Hauser Blvd, Titusville, FL 32780. The public hearing begins as an open house 

starting at 5:30 p.m., where the participants may review project documents and discuss the project with staff. There is a 
brief presentation at 6:00 p.m., after which participants may provide comments. 
 
The FDOT project may consist of temporary lane closures. Access to businesses and residences will be maintained during 
the construction process. FDOT personnel and consultants will be available at the meeting to discuss the improvements 
under consideration and answer any questions you may have. 

  

We encourage you to attend this meeting to gain valuable project information. Public participation is solicited without 

regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their 

concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 

Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via email at Jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us.  

Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, or persons who 

require translation services (free of charge) should contact:  Robert Neil, P.E., Consultant Project Manager at SRD, Inc., 

by phone (813) 621-3250, or via e-mail rneil@srdeng.com at least seven days prior to the meeting.  If you are hearing or 

speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770. 
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